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Dear Sir/Madame,

I was recently notified of plans to allow the Millhillian
Sports Club a license to sell alcohol as well as play
live/recorded music.

As a resident whose garden backs on to the area, I

am truly disappointed and disgusted at this prospect.
When purchasing my property on Park View almost 10 years
ago, the main factor that attracted me to the property
was the peace and quiet of a residential suburban
neighbourhood.

The prospect of my idyllic back garden being disturbed by
loud music starting early and going on late into the
night, which as been the case in previous summer periods,
is something I disagree with whole heartedly.

I am supported by other home owners on Park View and
probably other surrounding roads when I say we disapprove
of this license being granted and firmly believe it
should not be granted.

Park View is a respectful neighbourhood where we consider
and respect other home owners to the extent where we
notify our neighbours prior to a private event which may
disturb them. We all wish to live in a peaceful, quiet
neighbourhood where we are not disturbed during the early
hours of the mornings or the late hours of the evenings
where residents may want to sit in their gardens and
enjoy the peace and quiet in the warm summer months.

I will be shocked and appalled if Harrow Council still
grants the license after the uproar created by the




residents of Park View. I will further oppose this motion
wherever necessary.

“Home” is a place where many residents wish to feel
safe, secure and most of all happy. The quiet hum of
cheers during a cricket match in the back ground adds a
sense of community and life on an occasional weekend,
however, loud and continuous music is something we are
all heavily opposed to. That does not instil a sense of
“home”. Quite frankly, we all wish to live in our homes,
roads, avenues and overall communities with no
disturbances which includes a make shift nightclub which
will be severely out of place in a suburban
neighbourhood. I am certain that if the residents wished
to have this environment, they would have purchased a
house next door to a nightclub. Residents will most
certainly lose faith in the integrity of Harrow Council
if this license is to be granted.

We call upon the kind-hearted nature of the members of
the council to reflect upon their own neighbourhoods and
consider what they would do if this were to happen to the
place they themselves call Home.

Your

-

Dr. S Chandrasekara






